
Please Join Us
For a Community Celebration 

and Dedication of the new      
Shorecrest High School
15343 25th Ave. N.E., Shoreline

Saturday, Sept. 27
12 noon to 4 p.m.

 	 The Shorecrest Boosters will host a    
barbecue beginning at noon, followed by the 	

	   dedication program in the gymnasium at 	
1:15 p.m. and self-guided tours of the school 

from 2 to 4 p.m.

On-site parking will be limited at 
Shorecrest; please use the north 
parking lot entrance on 25th NE. 
Overflow parking will be available 

at Hamlin Park and Kellogg 
Middle School. A shuttle will run 

continuously between Kellogg and 
Shorecrest.

Thank You to Our Community 
for making this possible for our 
students!


